
March Board Report  

Hello everyone, 

As of my last meeting, so much has happened. Starting with students applying for the 

Washington, D.C. trip at the end of the school year, many of them are anxious waiting for 

answers. As far as classes go, Culinary Arts has started selling baked goods around the school to 

fundraise for more baking supplies. They also plan to do this for the upcoming middle school 

dance. The Art class is drawing impossible shapes, and the Algebra 2 class will begin their exit 

exams as soon as they return from spring break. As I mentioned, there is an upcoming middle 

school dance. Many students are excited for this event, and I am thrilled to help make it happen 

for them. Prom planning has begun, with the set theme of The Roaring ’20s. Seniors are starting 

to prepare for graduation. There will be a meeting with all the seniors and teachers to help them 

plan for college and scholarships, I have sent a email with all the details to all the seniors. 

Culture Camp was a hit from what I hear! I didn’t attend, but I heard a lot of great things from 

students across the district. The greenhouse is thriving, with flower sales ongoing and lettuce 

sales coming soon. As far as sports go, Red Tide and middle school wrestling have ended, but 

middle school volleyball has begun, with kids from both Kasaan and Thorne Bay on the team. 

Archery has announced national qualifiers, with students who placed being invited to compete in 

April. Elementary basketball has also started, with a huge turnout and many eager young players 

ready to learn. During February, students had the opportunity to submit their work to the "Idida" 

contest, and two students won in their categories! Along with this, the annual Juneau Art 

Submission is coming up. Many students are submitting their artwork to be displayed in the 



Juneau Museum, where they will have the option to auction it off after the exhibit. I will follow 

up on this as soon as I have more details. 

 

That is all I have for this report. Thank you! 
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